
already brevet ted Saint by the church.
Klizabelli Bruyère was one of the 

pioneer religions educators of lTpjK*r 
Canada, where indeed the United Kin- 
pin* Loyalists had firmly implanted 
their noble and sturdy traditions, and 
where the descendants of Scotch Coven­
anters had transplanted to New World 
soil the hardy tenacity of their native 
hills, but when* likewise the “ Kxile 
of Krin" and the* loyal lover of tin* 
jlviir-flc-h/n, anxious to amass for their 
heirs a heritage of supernatural faith, 
demanded for their daughters, particu­
larly, the advantage of that careful 
educational training character-build­
ing under organized, gentle, consecrated 
womanly ' ’ nee which they knew 
was necessary to this end.

Perhaps it will count among the dis­
coveries of this psychologic age* that 
the church has always had in practice 
what the most thoughtful educators of 
tlu* present day augur in the signs of 
the times. Witness an eminent author­
ity in a recent number of an educational 
organ, predicting that the education
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